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On 19 November 2024, Ambassador Nishimaki exchanged views in development 

cooperation in Namibia with Mr. Seiichi Ozaki, Executive Technical Advisor to the 

Director General, Infrastructure Management Department, JICA Headquarters and Mr. 

Koichiro Takahashi, Senior Engineering Officer(Railway) Team2, Transportation 

Group, Infrastructure Management Department, JICA Headquarters. 

 

During the discussion, they exchanged information on various Japanese development 

assistance to Namibia. 
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